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Mike/ Heather

Attached you will find the initial C-141 for the release that occurred on the PLU CVX JV BS 008H 2RP-
3271 when the packing gland failed on the triplex pump. As seen in the attached internal spill report
49 barrels was released inside the lined containment, 48 barrels of same fluid was recovered. One
barrel of fluid did escape the lined containment through a pinhole of containment. Since only one
barrel or less was released to the ground surface | would like to request closure of 2RP-3271. If
approved | will submit a final C-141 and closure report. Please let me know if you have any
guestions or concerns. Thank you.

Brad Blevins

BOPCO, LP

522 W. Mermod, Suite 704
Carlsbad, NM 88220
Office-575-887-7329
Cell-1-432-214-3704
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